
 
February 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 

RE: Year 9 Consultation Evening – Tuesday 20 February 4:30pm – 7:30pm 
 

I would like to invite you to attend the Year 9 Consultation Evening where you will be able to discuss your child’s 
current progress with their subject teachers. All families will also be able to speak with your child’s Form Tutor or a 
member of the Senior Leadership Team to discuss your child’s progress. 
 
During the evening, there will be two 20-minute Principal’s presentations taking place from 4.30-4.50pm, and 6.00-
6.20pm in the theatre.  The presentation will explain ways that you can support your child’s learning at home.  We 
would like you to attend one of these presentations. 

 
Please note on page 60 of your child’s planner the times you are available for an appointment.  For example, 6:00-
7:00pm, which includes time to attend the principal’s presentation.  Your child’s subject teachers will confirm the 
specific appointment times in their planner. 
 
We expect all families and students to attend consultation evenings.  Please complete the attendance slip at the 
bottom of this letter to confirm you can attend and your child should return this letter to student reception no later 
than Monday 5 February.  If you are unable to attend the Year 9 Consultation Evening on Tuesday 20 February, please 
contact me to arrange an alternative appointment time.  We are looking forward to welcoming you to Dixons City 
Academy to discuss your child’s progress.  
 
If you wish to discuss this information further, please contact me at mqasim1@dixonsca.com 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Q Mohammad 

Head of Year 9 
 
 
 

 

 

I confirm that I will be able to attend the Year 9 Consultation Evening on Tuesday 20 February between 4:30pm and 

7:30pm.  

Child’s name (write name): …………………………………………………………………..  

Child’s form: ………………………………………………………………. 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………. 

 


